
15th Sunday of Ordinary Time Year C — 13th July 2025 

―

 
Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.churchservices.tv/drumlish  
or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish 

St. Patrick’s  
Ballinamuck 

Mass Intentions  
Drumlish  
 Sat    8.00: Shane Whitney 
          Catherine/Bernard/Pat Joe Brady  
 Sun  11.00: Eva Bennett/Eamon & Mary Noonan 
 Mon 10.00: Misa Pro Populo 
 Fri    8.00: Theresa Carolan, Month’s Memory 
 Sat   8.00: Mary Higgins 
          Joe Sullivan 
          Margaret Horan, Month’s Memory 
Ballinamuck  
 Sun  9.30: Rosaleen Prunty 
         John Duffy 
 Sun 20th July: John Joe/Margaret Donnelly 
 
Note: Mass streamed Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
10 a.m. Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministries for Next Weekend  
Drumlish  
 Word of God  Sat Ria Nertney 
           Sun Orla Devlin 
  Communion   Sat Kathleen Gill 
           Sun Mary Gillooley 
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God   Sun Emma Clancy 
 Communion   Sun Olive Donnelly 

 
 
 
⬧ Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on 

Sunday 7th September with anointing at 2.30 p.m. 
followed by Mass at 3 p.m. 
⬧ The annual Pioneer pilgrimage to Knock Shrine 

will take place on Sunday 20 July. Prayers will be 
offered at Our Lady’s Shrine for all who work in 
alcohol and drug treatment centres in Ireland.   
Contact Fr Robert McCabe 
via prayer@pioneers.ie for further details. 
⬧ Ballinamuck ICA will be having a cafe at the Fair 

Day on Sunday July 13th. We will be serving Tea, 
Coffee and home baked treats. Call in to see us.  
⬧ Ballinamuck Olde Fair Day  this Sunday 13th July 

starting with our Vintage Parade,  leaving Gaigue 
cross at 1pm sharp lead by Longford Pipe Band.   
Live music on the day provided by Nite Fever, 
special guest Mick Flavin. Lots of new activities 
this year. Admission Optional.  
⬧ The official launch of the Marquee in Drumlish 

Festival 2025 will take place this Friday night July 
18th at 9.30pm in the Mill Bar, Drumlish. 
Refreshments will be served. Everyone is welcome.  

 

 Baptisms 
 
The following were baptised and welcomed into our 
faith family last weekend: 
⬧ Flynn Eamon Cosgrove s/o Stephen & Louise,  

24 Glasheeen 
⬧ Bobby Henderson s/o Robert and Nicole, 14 Sliabh 

Cairbre 
⬧ Amelia Grace Prunty d/o Mark & Rebecca, 

Cornacullew 
Congratulations to all three families. 
 

 Deaths 
 
Pray for the repose of the souls of John Mullarkey, 
brother of Pauline Cooney whose funeral took place 
in Leeds at the weekend. Pray also for the soul of Fr. 
Michael Morris, Gowna and St. Patrick’s Missionary 
Society, Kiltegan who ministered in Ferbane.  RIP  

 
 
  
Offertory €1740, Dues €180, Peter’s Pence €460. 
You can also support using electronic transfer if it is 
more convenient. Bank details are :  

Account Name: Drumlish Church  
BIC: AIBKIE2D;            
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your name on your docket when 
making a transfer because Box numbers change 
from year to year. Thank you for your support.  
Cemetery Sunday Collection Drumlish €3730.  
Thanks to all who contributed so generously. 

Copies of the Irish Catholic are available weekly 
inside the front door of St. Mary’s Church Drumlish.  

Cemetery Sunday  
 
Thanks to all who came to pray for 
their deceased at our Cemetery 
Sunday Commemorations last 
Sunday.  It was uplifting to see so 
many people there and to see our 
cemeteries in such good nick. 

Drumlish, Ballinamuck and Kilmahon Cemetery 
committees thank you for your generous support and 
thank all who worked hard to have all the cemeteries 
in a fitting and dignified state. The monies collected 
go towards the upkeep of the cemeteries. Please 
remember to take home any ‘rubbish’ when you are 
caring for your family plot and be sensitive to other 
families whose loved ones are also interred as our 
cemeteries are sacred places.   

Mandatory Safeguarding Training 

 

Lyn McDermott, of the National Safeguarding Board 

will cover the full child safeguarding training to all 

Clergy, Sacristans, Leaders of Youth Choir, of Pray 

& Play, Ministers of Eucharist to the Housebound, 

etc. In other words all persons volunteering in 

church activities with children are requested to 

attend. The session will last 3 hours from 6.30pm to 

9.30pm, tea/coffee on arrival, and will amalgamate an 

information session, refresher and the full training in 

one. Once completed this training is good for 3 

years. Training/Refresher course will take place in 

Longford Deanery as follows: Thursday, 24th July in 

Temperance Hall, Longford, N39 R9X8 from 6.30 

p.m. to 9.30 p.m. Note: this is mandatory and in 

keeping with best practice.  If unable to attend 

alternate dates are: Granard Deanery Thursday 11th 

Sept.; Athlone Deanery Wed. 17th September. 

Thanks to all who joined us today on our Parish 
Pilgrimage of Hope to Drumshanbo.  It was a beautiful 
experience. Thanks to the Poor Clare Sisters and to Fr. 
Frankie Murray for their welcome and hospitality. 

Caution! 
 
During the work on the steps of Drumlish 
Parish Church I ask those attending the Church 
to use the side doors for entry and exit. The 
work on the steps will take a few weeks and I 
ask for your patience during that time.  Thank 
you for your understanding. 


